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A Note From the Nurse……

June 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,
All medication orders must be renewed annually. New medication forms for the 2018-2019 school year can be downloaded from the Hillsborough district website: https://htps.us/services/health_office/health_forms/ (The same forms are used at Auten Road School). Please contact me if you need a hard copy of any of these forms. 
In order to ensure your child will have their medicine available the first day of school, I will be in my office BETWEEN AUGUST 27  AND AUGUST 31 . Please E-mail or call ahead to schedule an appointment during this time to drop off your child’s medication and the completed medication forms. All forms must be completed and all medication labeled and in its original container. 
Students are not allowed to transport medication to and from school. Please call prior to the end of school if you need to make special arrangements to pick up your child’s medication.  All medication left at school after June 19th, will be discarded.  
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Have a wonderful summer.

 Mrs. Yurcisin, R.N.

syurcisin@htps.us
908-431-6600 ext. 3091
 
